
From:                               
Sent:                               Thursday, 12 December 2013 8:04 PM
To:                                   Standard Consultation
Subject:                          English Examination Requirements
 
Dear Sir/Madam,

My name is , I just recently finished my 
Bachelor Degree in Nursing Graduate Entry at the University of this December 2013. I am an
international student from the Philippines. I took my OET examination last November 2013 and I passed the
reading, writing and speaking sub-test but unfortunately I got C in listening part. Actually, this is the second time
that I took this English exam, but on my previous OET exam I've got B in listening sub test, that was last October
5. 

I took up Bachelor of Science in Commerce Major in Accountancy graduated on March 2004 and Bachelor of
Science in Nursing graduated on October 2006 in the Philippines, I also did a Certificate III in Aged Care at TAFE

 graduated on December 2011 and the medium of language was English. If ever I am willing to provide
all the necessary documents needed. 

I am not sure, if I did the right thing writing this letter but all I wanted to do is to voiced out my concerns regarding
this English examination. As an international student paying $587.00 per examination is too expensive, and just
failing one sub- test, you need to take the english exam again. I am aware to the rules and regulations of APHRA,
but again I just wanted to express my side.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

 




